
Hello Class 3,  

I hope this finds you and your families safe and well. I hope too that you are having some 

fun and are getting some learning done whilst we are all trying to learn and work from 

home! 

Liam and I have been working out with Joe Wicks, it’s great and I totally recommend it - but 

my legs ache a lot! We have also been creating our family tree we have traced some of our 

relatives back to the 1800s, it is very interesting.   

I hope that you are helping at home and showing our core values every day! I know that you 

are all showing courage and responsibility, being able to change your routines and working 

from home instead of school. I hope too that you are being friendly and respectful to all 

your siblings, if you have any, and your grown-ups. 

After Easter, I will be uploading work for you to complete each week. There will be a daily 

Maths and English for you to complete.  I will also be uploading a ‘Home Learning Menu’ 

style grid with lots of fun and different activities for other subjects. Don’t worry, you will not 

have to complete these every day! You can choose 3 activities to complete each week. If 

you find something difficult, don’t panic!  

I am looking forward to hearing all about your activities at home; you can email or share it 

via Purple Mash. I have set up a Class 3 blog where I will share ideas for activities, good 

resources and work. It can be found by clicking on Sharing.  

As I am missing seeing your fantastic work, my school email 

is l.coxon300@durhamlearning.net and this will be added 

to the website for you to send me examples of your hard 

work or if you have any questions! We now have a ‘Class 

Gallery’ page where I can upload the photographs or work 

you send me so all of your friends can see too – how exciting! 

 

Take care and remember, we are all in the middle of a very unique experience and we want 

you to make the most of your time with your family, look and listen to what is happening 

around you because you are part of history in the making! 

 

Keep in touch 

Miss Coxon  
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